The Town of Richmond is accepting bids on a 2012 Chevrolet Impala former police cruiser. The
vehicle has 103,542 miles. This is a heavily used vehicle and the town makes no representations
about condition, however, the vehicle does run. The vehicle is sold “as is” and the Town of
Richmond makes no guarantee as to its roadworthiness or function, and will accept no returns.

The minimum bid is $500.

Interested parties who would like to inspect the vehicle may contact Larry Muldoon, Richmond
Police Chief, at (802) 434-2156 or email Imuldoon@richmondvt.gov.

Bids are due in the Town Manager’s office by Thursday, May 16, 2019 at 3pm. Bids must be
sealed and clearly marked as “Bid for 2012 Chevrolet Impala”.

Mailing Address

Town of Richmond
P.O. Box 285
Richmond, VT 05477

Physical Address for Delivery

203 Bridge St.
Richmond, VT 05477

Please allow normal mail delivery time to ensure timely receipt of bids. Bidders assume the risk
for the method of delivery chosen. The TOWN assumes no responsibility for delays caused by
any delivery service. Late bids will not be accepted and will be automatically disqualified from
further consideration.

Bids will be opened and read aloud at 3:05pm on Thursday, May 16, 2019 in the Town
Managers Office located at 203 Bridge St. Richmond, VT.

Payment must be received in full 3 business days after the bid is awarded. Payment in full means
any checks presented for payment must clear. If payment is not received in full within 3 business
days the award will go to another bidder in the process, with the same 3 business day payment
requirement. If there are no other bidders the Town reserves the right to go back out for bids.
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